
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  JUNE 14 , 2011 – COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  CN NOISE ATTENUATION FENCE MEETING – GARNET WILLIAMS   
  MEETING ROOM – WARD 5 

Submitted by: Councillor Alan Shefman 

 
 
Whereas, a community meeting is to be held in conjunction with representatives of CN to 
address the concerns of residents who back onto the railway tracks in Ward 5 regarding the 
deteriorating condition of the noise attenuation fences at the rear of their homes. 
 
Whereas, staff are attempting to schedule the community meeting; 
 
Whereas, this is the last Committee of the Whole meeting before the summer hiatus; 
 
It is therefore recommended that a meeting room be provided to hold such a meeting in late 
July or early August, 2011. 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Alan Shefman 
 
 
 
Attachments 

 
[none] 
 
 

 


